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Partnership Opportunities  

Lookfantastic Training are seeking delivery partners to join our stable of apprenticeship 

providers. We are looking to partner with organisations with a proven track record in work 

based learning who can demonstrate commitment to the development of apprentices of all 

ages and backgrounds. 

We are looking to partner with providers whose priorities are aligned with local skills needs, 

have good local knowledge of their employer market and are specialists in their field. This 

opportunity is open to providers based in Sussex or those looking to support delivery of 

apprentices in the county.  

Lookfantastic are proud to hold grade 2 Ofsted and have an excellent track record in helping 

partners achieve and grow quality provision. 

For further information and an opportunity to discuss this opportunity please contact 

Andrew Ayres. 

Andrew.ayres@rewardstraining.co.uk  
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